
 

March 9, 2017 
 

 
 

Willard Street Drainage Improvements Community Meeting 
Thursday, March 30, 6:30-8:30 P.M. 

Friends Meeting at Cambridge, Friends Room 
5 Longfellow Park, Cambridge MA 

 
City staff and their consultant will present an overview of the Willard Street Drainage Improvement Project, 

which includes replacing and/or rehabilitating the sewer and stormwater infrastructure and the 
construction of a new stormwater pipe and outfall at the Charles River, evaluation and implementation 
of stormwater best management practices, and water main replacement. Due to the construction 
required to make these subsurface improvements, there is an opportunity to evaluate surface 
improvements to the roadway to promote traffic calming and improvements to bicycle and pedestrian 
accessibility.  We encourage neighborhood members to attend to learn more about the project. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For more information, please visit www.CambridgeMa.gov/theworks/WillardSt. If you would like 
join an email distribution list to receive further information and updates on potential future 
drainage improvements in the Willard Street area, please visit bit.ly/WillardSt. 
 
If you have any questions about this work or the upcoming meeting, contact Christi Apicella, 
Community Relations Liaison for the project, at 617.556.0020 (ext‐3003) or 
capicella@mcmahonassociates.com; or Dan Riviello, DPW Community Relations Manager at 
617.349.4825 or driviello@cambridgema.gov 
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